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Hello
I just found out about this comment period today.  So I think the public may not be aware , and I request that you
 extend the public comment period.
This proposal is not in the public interest for many reasons . 
For me, the biggest reason is this: we need to stop putting all our eggs in the LNG and oil basket, and move toward
 diversifying into renewable resources.  LNG is a potent greenhouse gas , and scientists worldwide warn that if we
 don’t
decrease our use of these greenhouses gases we are in for devastating global warming impacts.
In the short run, I am also deeply concerned about the risks of transporting this gas across the Northeast.  We are
 being asked to assume all the risk with none of the benefit. 
Sincerely,

Catherine T Bertinuson
South Deerfield, MA 01373
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